STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE

- INTRA-DEPARTMENT COMMUNICATION -

FROM:

William R. Lambert, P.E.

Administrator, Bureau of Traffic

DATE: May 4, 2021

AT (OFFICE)

Bureau of Traffic

SUBJECT:

Standard Plan Update

Standard Sheets PM-15

Pedestrian Crossings Standard Sheet

TO:

Bureau Administrators & District Engineers

MEMORANDUM

Please disseminate to all appropriate personnel.

The Bureau of Traffic has added a new Standard Plan – PM-15 Pedestrian Crossings. The intent of the plan is to show the NHDOT standard crosswalk pavement marking types, layout, and typical configuration and measurements relative to other elements of the pedestrian crossing system.

The new Standard Plan is posted on the website.

WRL/mto

cc: W. Cass

D. Rodrigue

P. Stamnas

File